ACFS UPDATE

FEBRUARY 2025

COMMITTEE

Your TWU National Committee met with ACFS management to
ensure ACFS is fulfilling the EA rights and conditions that
members have fought hard to achieve.

We are delighted to announce some wins!

SUPERANNUATION REVIEW

October 2024 quarter has now been paid in full to all employees.

ACFS have advised that the fourth quarter of 2024 should be paid by the end of February 2025, in
line with their statutory obligations.

A full audit of all superannuation payments is currently being conducted, to ensure superannuation is
being paid correctly and paid on applicable loadings.

IN-CAB TECH SURVEILLANCE POLICY

After TWU pressure, the in-cab technology surveillance policy will ensure the employee is provided
with a copy of the video footage if it is being used for disciplinary purposes.

TWU Delegates also secured major concessions to ensure strict protocols on who can access and
view this footage, with consequences for any employee who improperly uses in-cab footage.

OTHER ITEMS

Delegates received a full update on company finances.

Delegates raised safety and maintenance issues regarding twin pickers, reach stackers and other
faulty equipment. These issues are being addressed by ACFS with immediate reviews of some
equipment.

Delegates raised the importance of mental health in the workforce and the implementation of the
Steering Healthy Minds program that was secured in the Enterprise Agreement.
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TOGETHER, WE ARE STRONGER.
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